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Dear fellow members of the SRA. Thanks so much for reading our report, and we’re 
really excited for an awesome year ahead.  
  

Progress on Yearplan  

Objective 1: Currently in talks with the BHSS chair and academics coordinator regarding 
plans for research opportunities. We should soon be able to release the matching form 
(early November), we’re just trying to gauge interest and whether research supervisors 
would be supportive of this initiative. 
  

Objective 2: Currently working with the BHSS External coordinator for plans regarding 
the housing conference held annually around December. This year, we will be providing 
support to lead the conference, and update any new information in accordance with 
changes in the housing market. In addition, housing match form initiatives are being led 
by the representatives for each year.  
  

Objective 3: We are still hoping to set up a meeting with course advisors and HHSP 
faculty sometime in the next few months. As the semester is only halfway complete, we 
see this as an objective that can be addressed slightly later – likely in November. 
  

Objective 4: No further updates since last report. We have still been attending all BHSS 
meetings thus far, providing updates from the MSU and SRA, as well as hearing the rest 
of the BHSS internal updates. We are keeping communication with the BHSS Chair 
consistent, to ensure that the dynamic between SRA Health Sciences and the BHSS 
remains clear. We’ve also been using this time to promote some MSU position openings, 
and constantly offering our support from the MSU if needed in any regard for the Health 
Sciences Program  
  

Objective 5: No current updates on the status of the snack cart. However, there are still 
many options available to Health Sciences students regarding snacks. The primary one 
is the availability of snacks still leftover from Welcome Week, which are available in the 
HHSP lounge should students require a quick snack. In addition, the Third Year council 
is thinking of providing healthy wellness packages for an initiative soon, likely preparing 
packages of fruit or other healthy alternatives for pickup on an incoming date.  
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From the office of the…  

Health Sciences Caucus  



Thank you all for reading this report, and we hope you’ve enjoyed a fantastic October!  
  

Larissa & Matthew  

SRA Health Sciences Caucus McMaster Students 
Union  
srahealth@msu.mcmaster.ca   

  


